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December 20th,2018 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
We would like to inform you that due to an unforeseeable I-131 Dx capsule production issue we 
will not be able to produce and ship I-131 Dx capsule for an undetermined period of time. 
 
We have a limited quantity of capsules available for the week of December 24th. The activities 
are 35.54 μCi and 10.66 μCi with an expiry date of 04-JAN-2019. 
 
We have ordered I-131 DX capsules from an alternate vendor; however, these capsules are  
100 μC calibrated for January 2nd, 2019. Please find below the range of activity for use: 
 
 
Monday January 7th – 65 μCi 
Monday January 14 – 30 μCi 
Monday January 21st - 16.5 μCi 
Monday January 28th – 10 μCi 
Monday February 4th – 5 μCi 
 
We apologize for this interruption and we realize this will affect your ability to serve your 
patients adequately, be assure we are working diligently on fixing the problem. We will keep 
you up to date as to when we can resume production.  
 
Do not hesitate to contact your local Radiopharmacy should you have any questions. 
 
Cordially, 

 

        
Annette Proulx     Christine Henault 
VP Operations       SVP Sales and Marketingt marketing 
Annette.proulx@isologicradiopharm.ca          Christine.henault@isologicradiopharm.ca  
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